
     November Grounds Meeting 

Members Present         
Dorothy Darden  Sybil Hewitt 
Donna Fererra                                Carolyn Beeson        
Becky Spedden                               Diane Nichols 

Absent:  Larry Alverez 

1. Common area improvements were discussed.   Everyone is to listen for comments on the look. 
2. Rusticscapes will be notified to make sure that all invoices are sent to FSR by December 1st. 
3. Members reported on contract issues that had been noticed.  Rusticscape will be sent a list of 

questions and concerns. 
4. Rusticscapes did reply on some other questions: 

a. Ant mounds will be sprayed once a week. 
b. New signage for fertilizing is being finalized. 
  


